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VILLAGE SEEKING APPLICANTS FOR VACANT VILLAGE BOARD SEAT 

The Village of Cambridge is accepting resumes and cover letters for a vacant position on the Cambridge 

Village Board.  Applicants must be Village of Cambridge residents.   

Village Trustee Eric Wittwer has resigned.  We are looking to fill his Village Board seat, which will go 

through April, 2026, at which time the person could run for re-election.   

If you are interested in serving on the Village Board, please provide a cover letter and resume to the 

Village Offices by September 4, 2024.  It is expected that the Village Board will review submissions and 

meet with those interested at their September 10, 2024, Village Board meeting.    

Resumes can be brought to the Village Offices at 200 Spring Street or emailed to Village 

Administrator/Clerk Lisa Moen at lmoen@ci.cambridge.wi.us.  Please feel free to contact us with any 

questions you may have regarding the Village Board position at 608-423-3712. 
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